Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 10:38 AM

To: Janet Mason; Rudy Esquivias; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov)
Cc Larry Kirch; Denise Moulson; Anne Wenk

Subject: RE: Mongolian Grill liquor license application

Building Department recommends rejection because the required Diagram of Premises is not clear or detailed enough
for future enforcement. A scaled or dimensioned plan should be provided that accurately shows the detail listed in
Section 16 Number 6.

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 4:23 PM

To: Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner; John Suniga (john.suniga@sfmd.az.gov)
Cc: Larry Kirch; Denise Moulson; Anne Wenk

Subject: Mongolian Grill liquor license application

| have received a liquor license application from Mongolian Grill located at 300 S. Phelps Drive. Please have your
department recommendation to me no later than Tuesday, November 22, in order for this to be on the December 6
agenda. Thanks.

Joawnw Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
jmason@ajcity.net
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